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The North Dakota Department of Mineral Resources (DMR) has contracted AG Witt, LLC to assist DMR in 

the management of an Orphaned Well Plugging and Reclamation project. The project will be achieved 

from funds received through the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act. The $25 million award will be 

used, per the Initial Grant, and has several federal requirements that must be met.   

AG Witt will provide guidance based on their prior experience administrating these types of federal 

grants. They will assist DMR in monitoring the progress of work, conduct tracking of funds spent, and 

the training of contractors on the project. This will ensure DMR can carry out the Orphan Well Plugging 

and Reclamation project as effectively as possible.  For questions, please contact the Department of 

Mineral Resources at 701.328.8020. 


